












TOY DRIVE/WRAP PARTY 
 
St. Luke CCW would like to say “Thank You” for everyone's 
donations to our 2019 Toy Drive which feeds into the Carol 
Stream Christmas Sharing Program hosted by the Police 
Department Social  Services Unit.  
 
We collected FIFTEEN 33-gallon bags of toys to share with 
children in our local Carol Stream area!  
 
The turnout for the wrapping and pizza party was wonder-
ful. Approximately 30 people assisted to help wrap gifts! 
Also, a big "THANK YOU" to all the volunteers who helped 
out with this event.  Everyone's outstanding generosity is 
very much appreciated. 

COOKIES WITH SANTA A GREAT SUCCESS 
 
What a fun day with Santa, family and fellow parishioners! 
All the children enjoyed visiting with Santa, telling him what 
they want for Christmas and getting a present from him. 
 
There were crafts, games and plenty of sweets to go 
around. 
 
Thank you to all the volunteers who help make this event all 
that it is.  
 
And a special thank you to Santa for taking time out of his 
busy schedule to come to St. Luke. I guess he knows what 
a special place this is.  


